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Our ecological system is on the verge of collapse and we must support and honor all human and
animal life that is left on this planet!! We must no loner allow routine methods which have led to
this loss and destruction to continue if we expect the next generation to have not only some quality
of life, but able to maintain their life and future.

Please stop MOU's from discharging their waste into our seas. Our Orcas and wildlife sustain and
enhance all of our lives. Do not allow the discharge of exhaust gas scrubber wash water from all
scrubber types, including bleed off or sludges, in MOU waters.


